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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the Permanent Representatives and is pleased to inform that the Chair has convened a regular meeting for Thursday, December 15, 2005, at 11:30 a.m., in the Hall of the Americas, to consider the following topics
/.  The schedule will be as follows:
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11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

1. Verbal Report by the Assistant Secretary General on the Electoral Observation Mission in St. Vincent and the Grenadines
2. Verbal Report of the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs on the scale of Quotas (AG/RES. 2157 (XXXV-O/05)
2:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.
3. Adoption of the minutes of the Special Meeting of the Permanent Council held on August 25 and 26, 2004 (CP/ACTA 1436/04)
4. Meeting the Political Priorities of the Organization of American States, presented by the Secretary General in anticipation of the January 2006 Special General Assembly
5. Convocation of the Fourth Meeting of the Group of Governmental Experts on Cyber-Crime, pursuant to resolution AG/RES.2068 (XXXV-O/05

· Draft resolution  (CP/CAJP-2316/05 rev.1)

6.
Presentation on the Private Sector Forum by Mr. James Fendell, Secretary of the Board of Directors of the Private Sector Forum of the Americas
7.
Referral of document to the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs:

· Status Report on Budget Execution and Transfers between Chapters of the Regular Fund Program Budget for 2005 and Specific Funds from January 1 to September 30, 2005 (CP/doc.4069/05)

8.
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�.	At 12:30 p.m. the Council will bid farewell to Ambassador Juan Enrique Fischer, Permanent Representative of Uruguay.
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